
On behalf of the Parachute team, thank you for your support in lighting up green during last year’s 
National Injury Prevention Day and spreading awareness of injury prevention. NIPD 2023 was a success, 
with over 100 other Canadian landmarks joining you in lighting up Parachute “safety green”! 
 
Last year we also received tremendous support all across Canada on social media, with the event gaining 
more than 4.25 million impressions for our hashtags #ParachuteNIPD and #TurnSafetyOn, as people 
shared messages and landmark lightups. 
 
This year, July 5, 2024 will mark the 8th annual National Injury Prevention Day: a day to raise 
awareness of preventable injuries and aid Canadians to live long lives to the fullest through education and 
advocacy. 
 
The Parachute team are hoping that we can count on your support once again to light up Parachute 
“safety green” in honour of National Injury Prevention Day on Friday July 5, 2024. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
David Wilson 
Manager, Office Operations/Program Delivery 
647-776-5107 
1-888-537-7777 (toll free) 
dwilson@parachute.ca 
 
  

 
  
  

 
  
 

http://www.parachutecanada.org/nipd
mailto:dwilson@parachute.ca
http://donate.parachutecanada.org/



